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From the Millennium Gardens walk down Bridge Road and cross the 
river on Wharfe Bridge, follow the road straight up into Thorp Arch 
village passing the War Memorial on your right.  Take a right turn 
along Church Causeway and as the name suggests it will lead you 
past a church.  All Saints Church, mentioned in the Domesday Book,  
was rebuilt in the 12th Century and again in 1485.  

Follow the road crossing Dowkell Lane and take a left turn onto the 
cycle track.  The track has been built on what was once the bed of an 
old railway and you can see evidence of the old platform, engine 
sheds and the embankments.

Carry on along the track and you will come to a main road; cross over 
this road and continue along the track when after about 1/4mile you 
will reach a crossroads, the right turn leads into Wetherby Race 
Course, the path straight ahead leads to Wetherby town centre, but 
for walk 3 you will be taking the left track.  This small tarmac surfaced 
road leads  you back to the main road,  cross this road turning left  
and take the next right turn along Flint Mill Lane.

Follow the road past the farm buildings then take the footpath 
straight ahead (the road continues round to the right). This footpath 
is part of the Ebor way.  Stay on this footpath as it turns through 
woodland and at the end of the path turn right and follow the road as 
it takes you back into Thorp Arch village, continue past the Pax Inn 
and then the War Memorial which will be on your left and back across 
Wharfe Bridge and into Boston Spa.
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